
 
PSD Club Officers, inaugurated 

By: Leila Gonzales 
 
Philippine School Doha inaugurated the newly-elected club officers, virtually and on-
campus, under the supervision of the Supreme Student Government on October 14 at 
Edgar V. Bondoc Gymnasium.  
 
Dr. Alexander S. Acosta, the School Principal, delivered a keynote address in which he 
underscored the role of accountability that every student leader should carry, stating: 
 

“Think always that whatever you do always means the benefit of the entire 
members. Again, take the lead and be the light of your member.” 

 
Then, Mrs. Melissa R. Montayre, the vice principal of Office of Student Affairs (OSA), 
led the officers in reciting their oaths as they swore to commit themselves and uphold 
their duties to their respective clubs. 
 
The induction was attended by the officers of following clubs: 
 
Sponsored Clubs 



● Hiyaw Chorale 
● Hiyaw Dance Troupe 
● Basketball Varsity 
● Volleyball Varsity Boys Mighty Oryx 
● Volleyball Varsity Girls Lady Oryx 
● Dunong (Academic Guild) 

Interest Clubs 

● PSD Debaters’ Society 
● Senior Guides 
● Senior Scouts 
● Primary Art Club 
● Primary Glee Club 
● Future Homemakers of the Philippines 
● Intermediate Math Club 
● Intermediate Junior Chorale 
● Intermediate Dance Club 
● Intermediate Art Club 
● Robotics: Beginners and Advanced 
● PSD Drum and Lyre Corp and Majorette 
● The Artizan Club 
● Junior-Senior Dance Club 
● PSD Safety Squad 
● Drama Club 
● Clickers Club 

Sports Clubs 
● Swimming Club Girls  
● Swimming Club Boys 
● PSDian Ballers Primary  
● PSDian Ballers Intermediate 
● PSDian Ballers High School 
● Philippine Taekwondo Club Beginners 
● Philippine Taekwondo Club Advanced  
● Volleyball Training Girls 
● Volleyball Training Boys 
● Badminton Club  
● Table Tennis Club 

Special Lessons Clubs 



● Guitar, Drums, and Band Lessons 

To conclude, Mrs. Montayre expressed her gratitude to the significant people who took 
part in the event, acknowledging their hard work and dedication.  
 
It can be noted that the club offerings were put on hiatus during the pandemic and only 
during the current school year that interest clubs are offered again in full swing. 
 
 

 



 

 


